
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED FY 2023/24 BUDGET 

RIVERSIDE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION/ 
SERVICE AUTHORITY FOR FREEWAY EMERGENCIES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the 

Riverside County Transportation Commission (RCTC)/Service Authority for 
Freeway Emergencies (SAFE) at its following regularly scheduled meetings: 
 

9:30 a.m., Wednesday, May 10, 2023 
Parkview Office Complex 

73-710 Fred Waring Drive, Conference Room 119 
Palm Desert, CA 92260; and 

9:30 a.m., Wednesday, June 14, 2023 
County of Riverside Administrative Center 

4080 Lemon Street, First Floor Board Room 
Riverside, California 92501 

 
The purpose of the public hearing is to receive input on RCTC/SAFE 

budget for fiscal year 2023/24.  The public is invited to attend and participate 
at the public hearing.  The Commission will be adopting the budget at its 
June 14 meeting at 9:30 a.m., at the location listed above. 
 

For questions regarding the proposed budget or for those interested 
in reviewing the proposed budget, please contact Michele Cisneros, Deputy 
Director of Finance, at the RCTC Office, 4080 Lemon Street, Third Floor, 
Riverside, California 92501 or by calling (951) 787-7141. 
 
By: Lisa Mobley 

Clerk of the Board 
 


